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UPF Sweden was invited as honored guests by Phra Boonthin (Buddhist abbot of Buddharam and UPF 

Ambassador for Peace) to attend Kathin, a Buddhist festival that comes at the end of Vassa. 

 

We had an engaging conversation with the Thai Ambassador (H.E. Mrs. Kanchana Patarachoke) and she 

has invited us to a zoom meeting that she is hosting. 

 

The ceremony was a fantastic experience and we could feel the presence of Heavenly Parent's love 

running through the community. 

 

 

 


